Share your Feedback –

Submissions close: 2 September 2022

Feedback reported to Council: November 2022

We would like to know what the community thinks about current speed limits and recent changes made as well as any potential future changes to speed limits around the district.

Please scan and email this form to the Council. Email:speedlimits@westlanddc.govt.nz Name _____ Organisation (if applicable) _____ Email ______ Address _____ Do you support further review of Westland District Speed Limits? \bigcirc No Please explain why you feel this way: Are there any areas or roads that you would like us to review in the future? \bigcirc No If you answered yes, please tell us which areas or roads these are:

Please note, submissions may be publicly available on the council's website, through inclusion in council agendas, and/or retrievable by request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987. Personal contact details will redacted under the Privacy Act 1993 or by request.

If there are roads or areas that you feel should be reviewed, what speed limits would you consider safe and appropriate in these areas?	
We'd love to hear your general thoughts and ideas around speed management. What works for you and what doesn't?	
More pages can be attached if necessary.	

Please note, submissions may be publicly available on the council's website, through inclusion in council agendas, and/or retrievable by request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987. Personal contact details will redacted under the Privacy Act 1993 or by request.